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Public Service Announcement 

 

September 13, 2016 

 

 

DPS has completed flushing water mains in the west end, and will begin the 

final phase of low service flushing in the City’s sixth ward starting 

Wednesday, September 14, 2016 at Main Street working west towards 

Corning.  Flushing will continue into next week.  

 

During flushing, water users may experience a change in water color, pressure 

and/or loss of water. This is a common, temporary occurrence and is not a 

cause for alarm. 

 

For questions, please call the Department of Public Service at (607) 432-2100 

or email dpsinfo@oneonta.ny.us 
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